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23rd Annual Golf Outing held Friday, June 17th 

Limekiln Golf Course   Only $65 per Golfer Pre-paid
All Alumni, Educators, Community Members, and their friends are invited to attend the 
largest Alumni event of the year, the Alumni Golf Classic.  Upwards of 150 golfers annu-
ally attend this fun event.  For only $65, you get a full round of golf with a cart, hot dog 
and beverage lunch and a full buffet dinner at Gavin’s after the event.

Sign up and pay now to take advantage of the $65 early bird fee.  (Please note, if you pay 
at the event, the cost will be $75.)  Also, please help us raise money for the Alumni 
Perpetual Scholarship Fund by becoming a corporate sponsor.  Your entire donation will 
go directly towards deserving students’ scholarships.  If you have any questions, call Jim 
Worthington at 267-972-3637 or email him at Worthington@newtownathletic.com.

Many alumni have been solicited by an internet Hatboro-Horsham Alumni website asking you to 
join for a $10 lifetime membership.  This site is not associated with the Hatboro-Horsham School 
District in any way nor does it have any relationship with our Alumni Association, which is part of and 
is endorsed by the Hatboro-Horsham School District.  Our Alumni Association has been in existence 
for 22 years and your membership donations provide scholarships to deserving Hatboro-Horsham 
students.  The internet site of the other organization provides no direct monetary benefits to the 
school, its students, or any program associated with the school.  Please be aware and tell your H-H 
friends this organization is a private concern unrelated to and not approved by the School District.  
Unfortunately, many alumni have joined this site, confusing it with our endorsed Alumni Association, 
costing our Perpetual Scholarship Fund thousands of dollars in donations.

WARNING!   BOGUS INTERNET ALUMNI ASSOCIATION!
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Full HH Golf Outing brochure inserted inside this issue.



HH News:   Pagliaro returns to Coach Hatters 
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Hatboro-Horsham quarterback Matt Hollenbach looks for a receiver as he rolls out during preseason drills.



HH News:   Students take challenge to a higher level. 
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Blue and Pink team members battle for control of the ball during the 35th annual Keith Valley Challenge 
at the Horsham Middle School Feb 11, 2010.

Students take Challenge to a higher level



HH News:  New man takes reigns of Horsham Twp. 
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New Horsham
Township Manger

Bill Walker

Continue below

Continued from above 

151st District Welcomes Newest Lawmaker

Surrounded by his family, newly elected state Rep. Todd Stephens takes the oath of 
o�ce during the swearing-in ceremony at the state capitol in Harrsiburg.



HH News:  Teacher leads students to summit of volcano.

Tom Black, Kyle Grow and Brian Krempasky head for the summit of Mount St. Helens.

Seen here is Jim Shields with the
peak of Mt. Rainer visible in the
background.  Shileds also climbed
Mt. Rainier (14,411 feet) in 2006.

From left are Kyle Grow, Jim Shields, Tom Black and Brian Krempasky after reaching the top of Mt. St. Helens this past summer.
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Reunion Update
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HH Reunion Class of 1952
The class of 1952 held its reunion recently at the Cock & Bull Restaurant in Lahaska.  Thirty class members were 
present, some of whom came from as far away as California, Utah, and Florida.  The event was enjoyed by all.

HH Reunion Class of 1961
The Hatboro-Horsham class of 1961 will be having their 50th reunion on Saturday, October 8, 2011, at the 
Old York Road Country Club.  There will be weekend events planned in addition to the reunion.  For more 
information visit the website at www.hhhs-1961.com or contact Carol (Whiting) Ferguson at 919-742-5346, 
cferguson1@embarqmail.com.

HH Reunion Class of 1945
The Hatboro High School Class of 1945 celebrated their 65th Anniversary on September 10, 2010 at William 
Penn Inn in Gwynedd, PA.  In attendance were 22 classmates along with 12 escorts.  Letters and phone calls 
of regrets were received from 10 other class members.

In attendance were Betty Oehrle Jarrett, Jim & Betty Neely, Ray & Elena Knipe, Bill & Dana Hower, Dick & 
Martha Beidler, Dick & Joyce Young,  Paul & Rita Flack, Bud Quinlan, Herb & Vivian Crouthamel, Alice Rogers 
Friedel and son, Dan, also a H-H grad, Joy Cleveland Wistner, Elaine Ford Bruder, Janice Corson, John & Anna-
belle Long, Mary Spokes Permar, Florence Barlow Scarpill, Mary Ellen Fox Schmid, Joe Donahue & daughter, 
Gladys Allen Reilly, William Hobensack, Frances Forepaugh McNe¢, and Betty Blythe Maurer & friend Bob 
Gump.

HH Reunion Class of 1970 and 1971 
 The 40th and 41st class reunions of 1970 and 1971 will be held on August 20, 2011 beginning at 5PM.  It will 
take place at the Cafe La Fontana at 60 S. York Road in Hatboro, PA.  The cost is $50 per person and will 
include a cash bar with a complete chicken or salmon dinner.  There will be prizes and fun for all with danc-
ing and reminiscing.  A photo book is included in the cost.  Checks may be made payable to the HHSHS Class 
of 1970 reunion.  Please mail checks to Linda (Garner) Bruno, 4268 Myrtle Avenue, Horsham, PA 19044.  We 
hope to see as many classmates as possible!  For more information e mail Linda at LGB42481@verizon.net

Upcoming Class Reunions

1952 Class Reunion



People Update
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1947 H-H Grad Barbara S. Burnett passed away Friday, January 7, 
2011 at home surrounded by her family.  She was 81.  The wife of 
George L. Burnett, Jr., they would have celebrated their 60th 
wedding anniversary on June 2.  Born in Abington, Barbara was 
a graduate of Loller Elementary School then Hatboro High 
School.  She went on to graduate from Abington School of 
Nursing in 1950 with an RN degree.  She spent many years work-
ing at Abington.  She enjoyed sailing, skiing, and travelling in 
their RV throughout the country.  She was an avid gardener.  She 
was the mother of G. Leslie Burnett III.

1951 H-H Grad John “Jack” Wright, passed away Friday, Septem-
ber 17, 2010, at fox Subacute Care Center.  He was born January 
8, 1934, in Philadelphia.  After graduation from H-H, Jack 
received his teaching degree from East Stroudsburg University.  
From there he had a long, venerable teaching and coaching 
career, making a positive impact on many students’ lives.  After a 
33 year teaching career, he started his own pool service 
business.

A Bucks County resident, Jack had a passion for golf and skiing, 
as well as owning a property in Myrtle Beach.  Jack is survived by 
his wife of 52 years, Caroline Wrights, and his sons John and 
Steven.

1953 H-H Grad Albert W. Hessler of Warminster, formerly of 
Hatboro, died Tuesday, September 7, 2010, in Abington Hospice 
of Warminster, at the age of 76.  He was the husband of the late 
Iona (Quinn) Hessler with whom he had enjoyed 41 years of 
marriage, and the late Lorraine Hessler with whom he shared 5 
years of marriage.  He is survived by two daughters, Cheryl and 
Judith, as well as three sons, Donald, James and Richard.

1980 H-H Grad Lisa White-Patridge of Warminster, passed away 
Thursday, September 16, 2010, at the Abington Hospice at 
Warminster at the age of 48.  She was the beloved wife of 20 
years to Charles D. Patridge.  Born in Doylestown, she was the 
daughter of Robert and Doris White of Horsham.  She was the 
mother of Samantha and David and the sister of Robert White, 
Robin White, John Cannery, and Carol McAuley.

1998 H-H Grad Lisa Diener Mancuso of Horsham, a licensed 
clinical social worker, passed away Thursday, October 7, 2010, at 
the age of 31.  Lisa was the devoted mother of 9 month old 
Thomas and daughter of Karen (Worthington) and the late Bill 
Diener, and step father Al Camillo, sister to Deirdre, Seth, and 
Jason Diener.  

Lisa received a dual B.S. in Psychology and Women’s Studies 
from Penn State.  She obtained her Masters Degree from the 
University of Kentucky where she graduated Summa Cum 
Laude.

Lisa dedicated her life to helping others.  Throughout her career, 
she was committed to providing therapeutic services to 
individuals and their families in domestic violence resource 
centers and drug and alcohol treatment centers.  Most recently 
she has served as a therapist to women and their families at the 
Renfrew Center of Radnor, a renowned eating disorder 
treatment center in addition to her independent practice.

2005 H-H Grad Air Force Airman 1st Class Heewon Lee graduated 
from basic military training at Lackland Air Force Base, San Anto-
nio, Texas.  Lee completed an intensive 8 week training program.  
He is the son of Ok Pang of Horsham.

2005 H-H Grad Army Pfc William C. Webster has graduated from 
basic training at Fort Jackson, SC.  William completed an intensive 
9 week training program.

H-H Grad Joseph Adamitis, passed away April 30, 2010 at the age 
of 52.  Joe lived most of his life locally in Hatboro and Warminster.  
He enjoyed his family, friends, and neighbors, Mrs. Lutter and Mrs. 
Patterson.  Joe was an exceptional swimmer during his school 
days at H-H as well as representing the Hatboro YMCA and 
Germantown Academy swim programs.

Joe is survived by his younger sister, Agnes Adamitis Bishop.  He 
was preceded in death by his parents, Charles and Agnes Adami-
tis, older brothers, Charles and Mark, and older sisters Rhonda and 
Theresa.

H-H Grad Walter H. Williams of  Doylestown, formerly a long time 
resident of  Hatboro, died Tuesday, July 27, 2010 at Neshaminy 
Manor at the age of 89.  Born in Philadelphia, he was the husband 
of Doris Ferguson Williams.  Walter was a WWII US Army Air Corps 
veteran.  He was employed as a cost estimator by the former Budd 
Railroad Co. and Penn Walt Corp.  He retired from Boeing.

Walter played the banjo in several Mummer’s String Bands.  He 
enjoyed photography, golf, camping, the beach, travel, and wood 
working.

School District Employee Margaret Santangelo of Hatboro died 
Saturday, July 31, 2010 at the age of 82.  She was the wife of James 
Santangelo for 61 years.  Margaret was a retired cafeteria worker at  
H-H High School.  She was the mother of  Sandy, Daniel, and Vince.

Educator, Bernadette A. Schultz, 65 of Philadelphia, died on Febru-
ary 2, 2011, at Hahnemann University Hospital.  Born in Philadel-
phia on April 20, 1945, she was a teacher at Hatboro-Horsham 
High School for over 20 years.  A Penn State graduate, Bernadette 
loved dogs, art, ceramics, and musicals.  Also cooking, shopping, 
and gardening.  She is survived by her two daughters, Jackie and 
Heather Bulig or Philadelphia and a brother, Thomas Schultz.

Community Member William N. Wunder, Sr., of Horsham, died 
Friday, September 10, 2010, at the age of 80.  Born in Hadden 
Heights, NJ, he was the son of the late William F. and Laura M. 
Wunder.  Mr. Wunder was a US Navy veteran.  He was the founder 
and owner of Wunder Supply Company, a member of Hatboro 
Jaycees, Hatboro Lions, Radiant Star Lodge 806 of the Freema-
sons, and Horsham Square Club.

He was the husband of 58 years to Dolores (Weller) Wunder and 
father to Robert, William, and Kurt.
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COMMUNITY MEMBERS AND ALUMNI: JOIN TODAY FOR 2011!
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Provides funding for the Alumni Perpetual Scholarship Fund for deserving graduating students.  Every dollar over the $25 minimum 
donation goes directly into our perpetual scholarship trust fund with the interest generated yearly being awarded to deserving 
students to further their education.  The current principal amount raised during our first eleven years provides approximately $20,000 
annually in scholarship grants.

Provides you, during 2011, newsletters giving you information about other alumni, community members, upcoming events, and news 
as well as other stories of interest.

Provides needed working capital that allows the Association to offer the 23rd  Annual Alumni Golf Classic scheduled for June 17, 2011.
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